
 

Are you a BC healthcare worker that 
has been affected by your experiences 

of the COVID-19 pandemic and the 
ongoing health human resource crisis 

in BC healthcare? 
 

If so, you may be interested in our study 
 

The Trust Initiative is a collaborative research project on the topic of healthcare worker 
trust in the healthcare system. The aim is to find fact, not fault, to identify system-wide 
recommendations, and to support healthcare workers and leaders in providing the highest 
standard of care across our province. 
 

What would you be asked to do? 
 

• Complete an online survey that takes approximately 10-20 min to complete 
• Share experiences of trust that you have encountered in the workplace 

 

More information is available at: trustinitiative.ca 
 

Survey QR Code: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Primary Contact: 
Dr. Nickolas J. Cherwinski njcherwinski@uvic.ca 

 
This project has received ethical approval through the University of Victoria (Ethics Protocol Number 23-0488-01) 
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